From:

Sent: 16 August 2015 22:24

To: English, Rachel

Cc: Wheat, Frances; Planning

Subject: Applications 2015/4053P and 2015/4157P

Dear Ms English

| refer to the letter to you dated 15 August 2015 from Oliver Froment relating to the applications for planning
permission at 8 Pilgrims Lane as referred to above. | wholeheartedly agree with Mr Froment's comments and trust
that for the reasons given Permitted Development will be refused.

Yours sincerely

Frank Harding

11 Pilgrims Lane
NW3 18J

Sent from my iPad



